
3 Day Event 
We are excited to bring Civil War Era Historical 
Days to you this year! We look for this to be 
another annual event that will be honored to offer 
you all.  

The 23rd is our home school day. This will be an 
educational based day for students to come and 
learn, as well as have an immersive experience of 
our past. 

The 24th and 25th are family days. This has more of 
a festival like feel, as well as the immersive 
experience the whole family is looking for!  

Saturday Evening, the 24th we will be hosting a Civil 
War Era Dance! We have a Caller and Band that will 
instruct you on the dances of the period. Come out 
and join us for an evening under the stars with 
music and social graces from 7:30pm to 9:00pm. 

Reenactments 
There will be several immersive historical 
activities. 

 

 

Reenactments 

 

Lawmen telling their stories 
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Lifestyles 
Immersive demonstrations of everyday life skills 
during the era. These depict the hardships of war 
time.  

Dance 
Saturday evening join us for a period piece dance 

featuring a caller and band from the era. They will 
instruct you on dances of the times. Great time to 

be had for everyone! Admission cost is $5 per 
person. 

 

 

 

 

Education  
Friday the 23rd, is Home School Day. All groups and 
families are welcome. Reservations required. Call 
918-786-6446 for a reservation. Reservations close 
April 19th unless it fills before.  

Shopping 
The Country Store is open to sell handmade 

items made at the Village. Many 
demonstrators will also have their products 

for sell. 
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